
 

 

TOWN OF LOS ALTOS HILLS 
NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL MEETING CANCELLATION 

AND THE SCHEDULING OF A SPECIAL MEETING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the City Council of the 
Town of Los Altos Hills scheduled for Thursday, January 17, 2019, has 
been cancelled. At the direction of the City Council, a Special Meeting has 
been scheduled for Thursday, January 31, 2019. 

 

 

 By:  Deborah Padovan, MMC 
 City Clerk 
 January 8, 2019 


